
 
Centennial High School 

2024 – 2025 Student and Family Awareness Statement 
 
     

Student Last Name  First Name  Grade Level 
     
     

Student ID Number  2nd Period Teacher  Room Number 
 
 

Dear Centennial Parents, Guardians and Students, 

 
Welcome to the 2024-25 school year! Please scan the QR code or visit 

www.peoriaunified.org/CeHSHandbook to review the six documents concerning key Centennial 
and Peoria Unified policies and procedures. Please sign and return this annual awareness 
statement to your 2nd period teacher by Friday, August 23, 2024. This year, your student’s 

2nd period teacher will also offer a paperless way to confirm your awareness of the 
handbook: Watch for a Handbook Awareness Confirmation message on Wednesday, 

August 14th.   
 

www.peoriaunified.org/CeHSHandbook 

 

 
 

Student Handbook 
 
Handbook Items for Family Focus 

 
Attendance and Tardy Policy 

 
See Something? Say Something! Pledge 

 
Technology Acceptable Use Agreement 
 

Laptop Loan Authorization Form 
 

 
Our signatures acknowledge that our family has reviewed each of the above 

documents at www.peoriaunified.org/CeHSHandbook. As a Centennial High School 
student, I understand it is my individual responsibility to abide by the Peoria Unified 

and Centennial policies and procedures communicated in each document.  
 
 
   

Parent Signature  Date 
 
 
   

Student Signature  Date 
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